From:

To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: A2025-074 - 288 Forest Creek Dr
Date: Sunday, August 17, 2025 11:53:05 PM
Hello,

Me and my family are residents of Forest Creek Dr close to where I saw the banner for variance allowance request
for personal services.

Since it is fairly a new community we see value for such services just around the corner. As the closest plaza is still
a bit far having this home based business within close proximity is a great addition to our community and elderly
parents as it removes dependencies for them on commute.

As far as we are concerned, we welcome this allowance.

Residents on same street.
Thanks,
Vaibhav.





